
Please note that the St Paul’s Uniform has been updated for 2023/24.  Changes are highlighted 
in red.   
 
At St Paul’s we feel that uniform is really important as it helps us to feel together as a community and 
to take pride in our sense of unity. We have simplified our uniform from this year (2023/24) so that we 
have just one uniform all year round.   
 
New Uniform (All year round) – From September 2023 – All Years 

• Logo embossed navy-blue sweatshirt or cardigan 

• Pale blue polo shirt with logo 

• Navy-blue trousers/shorts or Navy-blue skirt/pinafore 

• Plain Navy-blue socks or plain Navy-blue tights. 

• Black school shoes – not trainers or ankle boots (unless special permission is given) 

• Sky blue and white checked summer dress (Summer alternative only between Easter and 

October half term) with white socks. 

• Pac-a-mac (to be kept in back-pack at all times). 

• Warm coat for Winter (bright colours are preferable due to safety when walking to and from  

school on dark/dim mornings or afternoons). 

PE Uniform 

• Logo embossed Navy-blue PE T-Shirt 

• Navy-blue shorts or skort – no shorter than mid-thigh 

• Plain navy-blue joggers or plain navy-blue leggings (no logos, stripes or colours). 

• Logo embossed navy-blue sweatshirt OR Logo embossed navy-blue hoodie.  (Please note: 

cardigans cannot be worn for PE for safety reasons). 

• School Shoes (as above) – to be worn into School on PE Days 

• Navy-blue socks (no tights please). 

• Logo embossed PE Bag (available from the School Office) containing: 

o Trainers (these should be kept in School in the PE Bag (above) and will be used for PE and 

break times on the field). 

• A plain Navy-blue base layer top may be worn for extra warmth if required under school tops or 

PE tops. Base layers should not be worn under shorts, as all children can wear Navy-blue 

joggers/leggings. 

 

All uniform items should be clean, clearly labelled with the child’s name and in good condition. 

Hair 
Hair should be tied up if it is shoulder length or longer and the hair band should be plain and either, 
blue, black, brown or white. 
 
Jewellery 
No jewellery should be worn except for plain, small gold or silver stud earrings.  Earrings MUST 
NOT be worn on PE days. 
 
School uniform is available locally at a reasonable cost (see below or on our website for stockists). 
There is an ample stock of second hand uniform (organised by FOSPA), if you would like to purchase 
some, please make enquiries through the school office. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the School Office via the contact page on our website or by 
email to info@stpauls-dorking.surrey.sch.uk or by telephone on 01306-883547. 
 

 

mailto:info@stpauls-dorking.surrey.sch.uk


Logo Items are stocked by these suppliers: 

Love Your Logo/Im-Press Promotions, 
Ashcombe House 
London Road 
Dorking 

Or online at: 

Love Your Logo: (http://www.loveyourlogoschoolwear.com/) 

School Trends: 

http://www.schooltrendsonline.com/schools/StPaulsPrimarySchoolrh42hs (sample sizes are 
available in the school office)  

My Clothing: https://myclothing.com/ueslink/5881.school?t=1587628735044 (formerly Tesco 
Uniform). 
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